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March 27, 2020 
 
 
 
To All Macon County Lodging Facilities: 
 
Enclosed you will find the recently adopted regulations imposed in Macon County by Macon County 
Emergency Management Coordinator in connection with COVID-19 pandemic.  In addition, you will 
find a Frequently Asked Questions Sheet that provides additional guidance. 
 
Macon County Emergency Services and Macon County Public Health are asking all lodging businesses 
to play a critical role in our efforts to lessen the impact COVID-19 has on our community.  Please know 
that we understand these times are stressful for you as well as all community members.   Therefore, we 
are distributing this information to you and providing you with contact information to get your questions 
answered. 
 
Your County needs your help and cooperation now in order to protect everyone better for the future. 
For all questions that you have regarding these regulations, please contact Macon County Emergency 
Services at 828-349-2067. 
 
Please stay safe, 
 
 
 
Carmine Rocco, 
Health Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


